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February flew by and we are wrapping up with dental health week 

And leading into  health unit.There will be two dojo sign up links here. 

With March here, we are in the home stretch but  it seems as if it was just 

September. We will start off by having fun learning about  Good Nutrition and 

trying new foods .  We will learn about eating the rainbow  of  foods. We will let you 

know our most favorites when we finish. Sign up on google docs. Link in dojo story 

and below. 

 During  March we will meet and greet Spring, and St.Patrick’s day. The 

themes will include , Rainbows, , Leprechauns,  and our art Show Display Will be 

the week of March 11. 

 Conference week is march 6. Also a google sign up. SO TWO !! 

We are having fun and playing but please do not underestimate how much 

we are learning. All of the children have  begun to grasp concepts of rhyming, 

letter recognition as well as  identifying numbers, counting,  beginning letter 

sounds and letter concepts.  

We are practicing everyday how to be kind and work at the sense of 

community and helping one another. We are continuously being impressed by 

their new discoveries and rising to challenges.   

We may begin to enjoy warmer weather but continue to send appropriate 

outerwear including hats and gloves  and footwear as we continue to go outside 

for play as much as we can. 

Thank you repeatedly for your support.  
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